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The proposed sign will be erected in the center brick rectangle at the top of 
the building front as indicated below: 
 

 
 
 
The sign will be 2 ft sq wood 
and mounted via a simple non-
moving bracket as shown   
 
The sign will be illuminated by 
2 sm 3in sq LED black (shown 
in bronze) spot lights from the 
adjacent brick rectangles.  

      
Both the sign and the lights are being located in the same locations as the 
previous West End Deli tenant.  Please note that we have spent considerable 
funds to restore the entire storefront, including removing external wiring runs, 
point the brick façade, replace and/or repair all the windows, so the front of 
the building is considerably better than before.   


